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Updated 17 March 2004 

 

This action is now closed 

 

Summary 

The amount of appeals generated by this web action prompted the Sudanese 

authorities to respond to Amnesty International regarding this case. An 

investigation has now been opened - however, there are fears that it may be 

delayed or subject to interference by security forces.  

Abu Nigel El Amin, Juma Mahamoud and Ramadan Ismail remain living in the 

town of Dongola. Juma Omar El-Nur, having received treatment for his injuries 

sustained under torture, has resumed his job as a tailor. 

Many thanks to all those who sent appeals. 

 

Text of original appeal 

 

Date of original appeal 

7 October  2003 


